
Taurus International Recalls Some GX4 Pistols Due to Unintended Discharge 

Recall Date:  24 May 2023          

Description: Taurus International has issued a recall for some GX4 pistols that may, under certain 
circumstances, discharge when dropped. For a complete list of serial numbers and more information, please 
visit the Taurus GX4 Safety Notice website. 
    
The following serial numbers were sold at The Exchange: 
 

UPC  ITEM DESC SERIAL # 

725327935391 TAURUS GX4 9MM 3" 11RD BLK 

1GA46793 
1GA46874 
1GA46825 
1GA46850 
1GA46858 
1GA46866 
1GA47165 
1GA47124 
1GA47437 
1GA47083 
1GA47091 
1GA47107 
1GA46080 
1GA46076 
1GA47488 
1GA47529 
1GA35696 
1GA36777 

 

The serial number can be located on the rear of the pistol 
 
Hazard:  Some GX4 pistols assembled and sold only in the United States may, under certain circumstances, 
discharge when dropped. 

Remedy:  If your GX4 pistol is among those listed, safely unload and stop using your GX4 immediately. 
Failure to observe this warning may result in injury or death to you or others. 

Sold at: Exchange Firearms Shops and other retailers. 

Consumer Contact:  For questions or concerns, customers can contact Taurus at 229-515-8464 or by 
online submission at https://www.taurususa.com/support/service-request or by U.S. mail at Taurus 
International Manufacturing, Inc., 100 Taurus Way, Bainbridge, GA 39817. 
 
Manufacturer: Taurus International Manufacturing, Inc. 

Recall #: 23-017 
 

https://gx4safetynotice.com/
https://www.taurususa.com/support/service-request
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